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Dear Parents, 
 
Following my email and text this morning, I am writing with further information regarding the 
actions that we have taken, to limit any further transmission of Covid-19 within the Year 6 cohort 
and the wider school community. 
 
Due to the rising number of cases with positive PCR results and lateral flow tests, the Governors 
and I have taken the decision to revert to remote learning for Year 6 and provide necessary key 
worker provision based on a negative lateral flow test. Your child can only attend school if you are 
a key worker and you have no other childcare and you have evidence of a negative lateral flow 
test (to be done on the day that your child needs to be in school). 
 
This will be in place until Monday 11th October at 8.50am, when children who have had a negative 
lateral flow test and are not in isolation are welcome to come back into school. We will continue 
to provide remote learning and daily Zoom meetings at 1pm with the code 8244369848. 
 
This is a decision that we have made as a school to keep everyone safe and we hope that by 
providing some time during the incubation period and additional deep cleaning of the learning 
environment, those who have not contracted the virus already, will be kept safe. 
 
We have postponed the trip on Friday for Year 6 children and we will either rearrange when we 
are Covid-free or provide a refund if this is not possible. 
 
Thank you again for your support and understanding. We hope that those who have tested 
positive will recover very soon. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Rowett 
Headteacher 


